
PARENT MEMO 
September 26, 2024 
 

Dear Parents,  
 

THREE WAY GOAL SETTING CONFERENCES - FRIDAY, OCTOBER 18, 2024 
As in previous years, as a courtesy to our families with three or more children, a signup link 
was sent out to those parents yesterday. All other families can now signup with the link 
below.  
 

https://signup.com/go/SJqZTRH 
 
Please note: Any information emailed to you by the oLice cannot be copied or shared 
on social media platforms.  Due to recent sharing of information, the school oLice has 
now included a disclaimer on oLice emails as a reminder for parents to not copy, 
share, forward oLice emails and any information from oLice emails. 
It is as follows: 
This message, including any attachments, is intended only for the use of the individual(s) to 
which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged/confidential.  Any 
other distribution, copying, sharing or disclosure is strictly prohibited.  If you are not the 
intended recipient or have received this message in error, please notify us immediately by 
reply e-mail and permanently delete this message including any attachments, without 
reading it or making a copy.   
We expect all parents to respect and follow the oQice email disclaimer. 
 
** Whatsapp group administrators will be required to remove any information from 
o9ice emails that have been copied and shared on the parent whatsapp chat groups.** 
 
WALK-A-THON 
Reminder to hand in pledge forms with all monies tomorrow Wednesday, October 2.   
Friday, October 4 - Walkathon will be an early dismissal @ 11:00am (approximately). Please 
dress appropriately for the weather.  
 
CROSS COUNTRY MEET - WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 2, 2024 
Hot lunch will NOT be distributed at the Cross Country meet. Parents are welcome to pick 
it up at the school or your child can have it for lunch on Thursday.  
 
CELEBRATION OF LIGHT – THURSDAY, OCTOBER 31, 2024      
In keeping with this year’s spiritual theme, “Living, Celebrating and Proclaiming Our 
Faith,”  with a focus on Celebrating, we ask students to  think about the many ways people 
celebrate and choose a costume/outfit that reflects Celebrating.   
For example: clowns, cheerleaders, individuals in parades (Disney characters, marching 
band, gymnasts, baton twirlers, police oQicers, firefighters etc.), 
religious, traditional/cultural outfits, concerts, performers, etc.   Students may also come 
to school dressed in their favourite fall colours. 
 
 
Thank you.  
 
 

https://signup.com/go/SJqZTRH

